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 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on
links, opening attachments, or responding.  

Hello Jennifer – just a quick update to let you know my progress on drafting the
Aquaculture CD. This morning I reviewed the DNR decision document (whew), your 2018
comment letter and 2019 comment letter. The thorough bird impact analysis in your 2019
comment letter looks like it will be basis for ultimate CD finding.  I still need to look at the
Tribe aquaculture plan and Corps document before I pelt you with questions, probably on
Friday. Will you be available for a call that day? 

Also, going forward would you please email using benharrison0554@msn.com rather than
my Gmail address. Also, my cell number is 503-913-2578 for texting and conversation. 

Sent from my iPad
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